

The sun was shining on Thursday, March 11, as Guild members and their guests gathered to honor Grace Gandy and to celebrate the 19th annual Silver Tea. Sue Nan and Rod Cutsinger opened their River Oaks home to more than 250 "Angels" for the traditional afternoon tea. Thanks to the generosity of many members and friends, more than \$90,000 was raised to fund graduate scholarships

members who worked tirelessly on this special project.

NON-PROFIT ORGANIZATI●



7502 Fondren Road Houston, TX 77074-3298

Letter from the Editor

I enjoy reliving the year through the Guild Newsletter. It seems like just yesterday that we were all thrilled with the snow falling at the Christmas Luncheon, and now the Silver Tea is already a sweet spring memory. I am so proud to be associated with a group of women who have a part in the Guild Institute in Christian

by this new venture to honor the Lord and build up the family through HBU. The Guild has already impacted many lives with the scholarship program, and I am excited about this new aspect of our organization. You are a really forward-thinking group of ladies who see the possibilities that God can do with you and through you.

"Therefore, my beloved brethren, be ye steadfast, unmovable, always abounding in the work of the Lord, forasmuch as ye know that your labour is not in vain in the Lord."

1 Corinthians 15:58

Your "Fly on the Wall" Guild newsletter editor, Cyndi Jacobson